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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
INCREASE IN SHAREHOLDING BY A DIRECTOR

Reference is made to the announcements of China Hongqiao Group Limited (the “Company”) dated 2

September 2015, 4 September 2015, 7 September 2015 and 8 September 2015, accordingly to which, Mr.

Zhang Bo (“Mr. Zhang”), an executive director and the chief executive officer of the Company, acquired

1,420,000 shares, 2,150,000 shares, 1,650,000 shares and 1,650,000 shares of the Company in the open market,

respectively.

The Company was informed by Mr. Zhang that on 30 September 2015, Mr. Zhang further acquired

2,200,000 shares of the Company in the open market for a total consideration of HK$7,935,620 (the

“Acquisition”).

Immediately after the Acquisition, Mr. Zhang was interested in 9,070,000 shares of the Company, representing

approximately 0.14% of the total issued share capital of the Company.

Mr. Zhang shows his satisfaction with the current operating conditions of the Company to the board of

directors and has confidence in the Company’s prospects. Mr. Zhang has expressed his intention to

continue to acquire shares of the Company in the future in appropriate circumstances.
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